
W/C 14th December 2020 

 

Dear parents 

We have had a lovely term, all the children have settled well into the unit, enjoyed making new 

friends and enjoyed our topics. 

We will be filming the Nativity on Wednesday, if your child is not normally in and wishes to join they 

are very welcome, we just ask if they could be here for 8.30am and be picked up at 11.30am, Thank 

you. We are having some party games after filming and the children can come in a party outfit 

should they wish to. 

We are looking forward to the last week of term making cards and having fun doing Christmas crafts. 

We hope you all have a good holiday and the children all have a well-deserved break. 

Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas 

From Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Miss Sandford and Mrs Spence. 

 

 


